## **Youth News, November 16, 2017**

For details about these events and much more, sign up for the weekly Youth E-news by *clicking HERE* (fill in required information and check "Youth Newsletter").



## **High School BOWLING Night**

This Sunday, November 19, 9th-12th grade youth are invited to go bowling from 5:15 PM - 8 PM! Meet at Dagwood's Deli and Sports Bar near the 5th Avenue North stoplight in Surfside Beach at 5:15 PM. We will eat dinner at Dagwood's, so don't forget to bring money. The menu is online at <a href="http://www.dagwoodsdeli.com/dagsb.htm">http://www.dagwoodsdeli.com/dagsb.htm</a>.

After dinner, we will walk next door to Surfside Bowling Center. Belin Youth will cover the cost for bowling and shoes. It is NOT required to sign up. Don't forget to wear or bring socks! Pick up is at Surfside Bowling Center at 8 PM.

Remember friends are ALWAYS welcome at Belin Youth events, but they are required to have a "Youth Medical Form" on file. If they don't, they can complete one online at <a href="http://www.belinumc.org/youth">http://www.belinumc.org/youth</a>.

**Belin Backpack Mission** is joining with Lowe's Foods of Murrells Inlet on Saturday, November 18 (11 AM - 3 PM) for a food drive. Belin Youth are invited to participate and earn community service hours (one hour shift or more). For more info or to sign up (YOUR HELP IS NEEDED), please contact Kara Dellinger at *kara.dellinger@va.gov* or 843.855.4227. This food drive will benefit the children of St. James and Waccamaw area schools.

**The Community Lunch** (aka Soup Kitchen) is looking for young men and young women (middle school or older) to volunteer on Wednesday, November 22, and December 27 (school holidays). If you would like to help, please contact Jean Morris at 843.458.7234 or *jeanbmorris@icloud.com*. The Community Lunch is at Shepherd of the Sea Lutheran Church in Garden City on Highway 17 Business, across from Wal-Mart. Jean Morris can also document community service hours if needed.

**Pawleys Island Prayer Breakfast** (Waccamaw Schools) meets every first and third Tuesday of the month at 7 AM at St. Paul's Waccamaw UMC Youth Building!

Youth and adult *ushers and greeters* are desperately needed at The Harbor (Belin's contemporary worship service). Please contact Micki Hilton at *jhilton3@sccoast.net* if you can help!

The *High School Christmas Progressive Dinner* is Sunday, December 3, and we need your help! If you are interested in hosting, providing food, or have questions about how it works, please contact Austin Bond.

We currently have space for one 6th grade girl and one 7th grade girl on the upcoming **Ski Trip**. If your child is interested in going, please contact Austin Bond ASAP.

## CELEBRATION at Shepherd of the Sea

Shepherd of the Sea Lutheran Church (located on Hwy. 17 Business across the street from Garden City Wal-Mart) has invited all local 6th-12th grade youth to a "Celebration" on Friday, November 17 (7 PM - 9 PM) at their Education Building. They will have food, DJ, games (air hockey, ping pong, and pool), and prizes. Please contact Jennifer Hirsh at <code>jennifer\_hirsh@yahoo.com</code> or 843.318.6628 for more info.



Typically this time of year we do Brown Bag Sunday, a Sunday where we ask everyone to bring in canned goods to feed the hungry in our community. Four years ago, Belin introduced the green "Sack Hunger" bags for this purpose. Since hunger is a daily issue to many of those around us, we wanted everyone to get in the habit of bringing food for those in need throughout the year... not just once a year. We encourage you to grab a green bag (at Family Life Center and Sanctuary entrances) and fill it with non-perishable food that will be donated to Backpack Mission, South Strand Helping Hand, and the Church of God Food Bank. Thank you for joining with us as we share God's love with others year-round!